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I just wanted to offer the condolences of the United States of America to the people of the 
Russian Federation who were hurt -- or worse -- in a metro crash in Moscow this morning. I 
understand that rescue efforts are ongoing; of course, events like these are very scary and we 
certainly send our best wishes to those who were affected and hope for a speedy recovery. 
 
Thank you, Madam Chair. 
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